
Oacoma, SD 

 On August 19, 2020 the South Dakota Railroad Board approved Terry Kenobbie to purchase
the leased property 1591 (highlighted in red on the map above).

 Terry Kenobbie is now requesting approval to purchase abutting non-leased property to the
east of lease 1591 (highlighted in yellow on the above map).
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